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Pamela Martin

From: Dwayne Thompson
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 11:01 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 1400 Vancouver st and 952 Johnson St. proposal.
Attachments: 00001_1400 Vancouver St_Website.pdf

We have no problem with using this property for light Commercial. 
 
We are definetley against any developement which may entail the building of a high rise building.  We are inundated with high rises 
now. Enough is enough. 
 
Dwayne and Joyce Thompson, 
901-1026 Johnson St. 

 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




